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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of the Revised BG-1 for the Safety & Security Upgrades (Ph 2) - Various High 
Schools project. 

DISCUSSION 
On May 23, 2022, the Board approved the BG-1 Form for the Safety & Security Upgrades  

(Ph 2) -Various High Schools Project. The Facilities Department requested a proposal for the expansion 
of the program to include additional work at OCHS and Arvin Education Center. After reviewing, Brent 
Bohannon, Director of Facilities Management, is recommending the additional scope of work be added to 
the project. The additional cost of the addition of this scope is $9,341.45, bringing the estimated total 
project cost to $95,104.90. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the revised BG-1 for additional scope of work and approve the ADT Commercial contract in the 
amount of $9,341.45 and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the revised BG-
1 for additional scope of work and approve the ADT Commercial contract in the amount of $9,341.45 and 
hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. ( , ) 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair    Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 
  










